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      Legislators!
         Pay attention to the survival of Maine farmers. They need protection from excess 
regulations & bureaucracy. They do not need Unions!! Leave them alone to do their jobs, 
without Unions sucking away revenue. After all those most affected by increased food prices 
won’t be the well-to-do. It will be the impoverished & blue collar folks. Do the right thing!!!  RN 
Gutner, MD


